
Arrowhead Enrollment/Course Selection Checklist 

 

❏ If you have NOT done so, please complete the NSOE (New Student Online 

Enrollment) form before January 26, 2024. This is located on the Arrowhead High 

School website (arrowheadschools.org>>Counseling>>Enroll).  Once completed, logins 

and passwords will be emailed to you the first week in February in time for online 

course selection. Enrollments received after January 26th – please contact Michelle Hill 

at hill@arrowheadschools.org or call 262-369-3611  Ext.4114 for help in proceeding. 

     

❏ Students who will be open enrolling should follow the same procedures listed above.   

In addition, you will also need to apply for open-enrollment online at 

www.dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment which opens on Monday, Feb. 5 and closes on Friday, 

April 30, 2024. If this step is not completed, you will be removed from our data base. 

                

❏ Review the Green Freshmen Course Selection worksheet. Put your course selections 

in the Rough Draft spaces provided on the back page.  Refer to the 2024-25 Arrowhead 

High School Course Guide & Summer School Guide for graduation requirements and 

course descriptions (arrowheadschools.org>>Academics>>Academics & Career 

Options>>Course Info & Selection). 

 

❏ Use the Pink Course Selection Online Directions sheet to request your selected 

courses which begins on Wednesday, February 7th at 5:00 p.m. and closes on Friday,  

February 9th at 5:00 p.m. 

 

❏ Review the Orange Summer School Course Selection worksheet if you are interested 

in taking any summer school classes. 

 

❏ Go back to the Pink Course Selection Online Directions sheet and halfway down the 

page you will see the “Summer School Course Selection Online Directions”. Follow 

these steps to select your summer school courses.  This begins on Wed. Feb. 7th at 

5:00 p.m as well, but stays open through June 7th, space permitting.  There is not a 

waiting list for summer courses, keep checking in Skyward for availability. 

 

❏ Private, Parochial, Homeschool and Non-AHS feeder Open Enrollees:                    

Please read the Purple 2024-2025 Placement Test Information and plan accordingly. 

 

❏ If you have any further questions, please contact Michelle Hill, SC School Counseling 

Secretary/Registrar.  Email:  hill@arrowheadschools.org 
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